
The Pochin School
Newsletter 16th December 2022

Dear Parents, friends and family,

We would like to thank everyone who attended the Christmas Service. The Preschool pupils
attended for their very first service this year and sang beautifully Twinkle Twinkle Christmas star! 

All the children did an  amazing service and they were treated to a cute  Robin Red Breast that also
attended and surprised us all!

Congratulations to our Christmas Card winners Ariya and Manav. Also to our make your own
Christmas jumper winners Butal and Anaiya. Well done.

We would like to wish you all a merry Christmas and hope you have a lovely
Christmas Holiday! 

School reopens on Wednesday 4th January 2023


